
 
On Behalf of the Steering Committee to End Child Maltreatment in Scott County  

(A multidisciplinary, public-private partnership, working to support a vision ensuring children are safe 
and thriving, and their families remain intact with the ability to access and use resources, supporting 

family stability and community connections now and in future generations.) 
 

Please Join Us 
 

What: Community event to end child abuse and neglect  
 This kickoff meeting is for ALL members of the Scott County community and has 

been envisioned to: 
 Engage participants in the work of the strategic plan to end child 

maltreatment in Scott County. 
 Provide baseline knowledge about the relationship between child abuse and 

neglect, and trauma. 
 Address the importance of resiliency and relationships in mitigating the 

impact of trauma, and preventing child abuse and neglect. 
 
When: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 from 5:00 – 7:30 p.m.  

 Dinner will be provided and begin at 4:30 p.m.  
 Onsite childcare will also be available beginning at 4:30 p.m. (registration required) 

 
Where: Shakopee High School, Community Room, 100 17th Avenue 
West, Shakopee, MN 55379 
 
Register: Follow this link to register by Friday, July 12 

 https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScOrWVfUyBN-
bWKe4d8XIMtv9GwqtFookGCif685ysGgrRdXQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 

 
Please contact Heather Wilson at hwilson@co.scott.mn.us or call 952-496-8893 with any questions. 


